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1.0 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
This monthly report is to inform members of general progress with Oban CHORD 
projects.  
 
All commissioned projects are moving ahead on target at this time and any key issues 
arising from these will be addressed at the special OLI Area Committee meeting on 
10th September.   
 

 


